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As we draw to the end of the school year, we know that transition can cause some anxiety and worry 
for some children. Over the past half term, we have been working together in school to ensure the 
children have a smooth transition from their current class into their new class for September.  
Here are some of the things we have done: 

- Teachers have met their new classes for story times. 
- The children have spent time in their new classes to get to know their new teacher, teaching 

assistant and learning environment. 
- Teachers have met together and talked through all the children in their new class, including 

additional academic needs and social and emotional needs. 
- I have met with the SENDCO at the Junior school to share information and the Year 2 children 

have had many visits to the Junior school to become familiar with their new school. 
 

We know when returning to school in September it can be a tricky time for some children, so below are 

some ideas to support your child at home. 

The Inclusion Team 

 

 How do I support my child’s transition? 

- Discuss endings and new beginnings; keep conversations open and honest.  

- Preparation language (e.g. when you’re in Year 2…) 

- Talk to your child about what will stay the same and what will change. 

- Allow your child to decompress, process and reflect on their days at school.  

- Focus on the positives but also allow space for doubts and concerns.  

- Share positives stories of your own transitions  

Children’s books to support 

 



 
 

Together we can ‘Reach for the Sky’. 

 

 

 

SEND friendly days out during the Summer 

holidays… 

 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding your child’s needs, you can make an appointment to 

speak with: 

 your child’s class teacher,  Mrs Hardy (SENDCO) lhardy@rosegreeninfant.school ,  

 Mrs Bull (ELSA) abull@rosegreeninfant.school or Mrs Wright (SEND TA) gwright@rosegreeninfant.school  
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Chichester Library 


